
Larch House
Hughes Lane
Sylvan Hill
Sussex 

22 June 2000

Dear Mrs Robinson,

I would like to send you my deepest
sympathies on your sad loss. It came as a great
shock to hear of Dr Robinson’s terrible illness,
and he will be greatly missed by everybody who
knew him, particularly those who, like me, had
the good fortune to have him as a tutor.  He was
an inspiring teacher and a friend I am proud to
have had.  I can only guess at your feelings.  If
there is anything I can do please do not
hesitate to let me know.  

With kindest regards,
Yours sincerely,

Malcolm Smith


